
PURSTON  INFANT  SCHOOL 
Nunn’s Lane, Featherstone 

Tel:  01977 704344 
www.purstoninfants.co.uk 

 

5th March 2024 

Dear Families,  

 

As part of our topic about Dungeons and Dragons we have organised a visit to Pontefract Castle on 

Wednesday, 17th April. We will be having a tour of the dungeons and a story workshop.   

Also, as part of our topic, Pontefract Castle will be visiting school on Wednesday, 22nd May to 

conduct a workshop for Year 1 linked to Kings and Queens. The price of the visit includes this 

workshop too.  

 

We will be leaving school at 9.45am and arriving back at school for 3pm. Your child will need to 

bring their own packed lunch in a labelled bag. Please do not send fizzy drinks.  

The cost of the visit is a voluntary contribution of £15.00 for the coach, dungeon tour, story workshop 

and another workshop back at school. 

 

If you wish to pay in 3 instalments of £5 each this is possible. 

 

Unfortunately, if your child is absent from school on either the day of the trip or the day of the 

workshop we are unable to offer a refund for either.   

 

Please complete the slip below and return to school by Friday 12th April.  

 

Many thanks for your support. 

 

Mrs Eades and Mrs Attwood  

………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

I give permission for my child ……………………………………..Class……………    to take part in 

the Pontefract Castle visit, dungeon tour and workshop back at school. 

I enclose a voluntary contribution of £15.00. 

 

Signed ____________________________________ 

 

 

The Designated Senior lead for Safeguarding and Child Protection is the Headteacher, Phillip Barnett, 
supported by the Deputy Headteacher, Alison Gascoyne, and Family support worker Kerry Dyas.  
Social Care Direct 0345 8503 503    social_care_direct@wakefield.gov.uk 


